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Do not forget meeting we will start at 5:30 PM on Monday May the 
fifth. 
 
Hello fellow Quilters, of the Piecemaker’s Quilt Guild. 
 
We will be having our “Tea Party” at this meeting. Please remember to bring your 
finger food or dessert, along with your teacup and saucer. 
 
April has been quite different for all of us. We have seen devasting floods in our 
county and surrounding counties. 
 
Kennedy is holding his “Wits Workout” on Tuesday’s at 10:00 A.M. and will be 
preparing “Banana Pancakes in May. He made a pasta dish with spinach and 
broccoli in April. 
 
We will be electing new offices in May. We will need to fill these positions:  
President, Vice-President, and Secretary. If you would like to serve in one of these 
offices, please l. 
et Joan or Mary know. 
 
Have you kept up with your volunteer hours this year? How many books have you 
read this year? How many blankets, pillowcases, dishcloths, hug quilts have you 
made? 
 
On the third Saturday the room will be open to make items for the Bazaar. Come 
and help us. (See Kay Scheffler) 
 
Thank you, Mary Lowery, for all the planning and work you did for our first quilt 
retreat. Wonderful teachers and snacks. 
 
KEHA is May 6th through the eighth in Lexington. The registrations are full. There 
are several members from Lawrenceburg going. 
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Our Annual Homemaker meeting is on June 5th at 5:00 P.M. We will install a new 
president and secretary, for the council. Have you been a past president or 
secretary in any of these groups, Little Circle, Friendship, or the Quilt Guild, if so, 
you could serve on our Homemaker Council. 
 
There is a Blessing Box being built to be installed in front of our Extension Office, 
more details later. 
 
Seven ladies went to Paducah from April 21st through the 26th. 
 
The memorial service for Marsha Roth is May 3rd at the Worship Center. 
 
 
 
Service Projects: 
    
Our quilts for kids’ project that is provided to both the city and county police in 
Anderson County is an on-going project that we continue to do throughout the year.  
 
Please let us know if there is another service project you feel the guild might 
participate. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
All Officers are required to complete a background check with the Extension Office, 
which is required by the University of Kentucky. 
 
Home Craft and Garden Fair will be later this year in the downstairs of the 
Extension Office Building. Start gathering your items. We will need volunteers to 
work. We will be working on our catalogue as well. More details are coming soon. 
 
 
Announcements 
 
Do not forget to work on your challenge quilt for show in July 2025, the date has 
been extended so everyone has time to complete it. I cannot wait to see how 
everyone’s favorite color is displaced in the Mexican Tile Quilt. 
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Quilter’s Spotlight 
 
This month the spotlight is on our members.  
 
Pat Miller has been quilting for two years and has made three quilts. Her most 
unique quilt was the Log Cabin, it was also her favorite quilt. 
The most unique thing about Pat is her energy, and her favorite food is lobster, 
and the favorite color is yellow. Pat has four children and five grandchildren. 
 
 
Wilma Larrabee has been quilting for nine years. She has made at least one quilt 
each month since she started quilting. WOW that is impressive. Her most unique 
quilt was the “Ribbon Bow” by Tulip Square. Wilma grew up on a farm in Iowa, I 
cannot imagine how cold those winters were. Her favorite color is red, and she 
loves ice cream. Wilma has three children and three grandchildren. 
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